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ASX Announcement 

Half year results announcement and briefing for 2019 
 
 
Release date: 17 July 2019 
 
 
Smartgroup Corporation Ltd (ASX: SIQ) will release its results for the half year ending 30 June 2019 
on Friday, 16 August 2019, after the market closes. 
 
Smartgroup Chief Executive Officer Deven Billimoria and Chief Financial Officer Tim Looi will hold a 
briefing to discuss the results on the following Monday, as follows: 
 

Time: 9.00 am (Sydney time) 

Date: Monday 19 August 2019 

 

The audio briefing will be streamed live at this time and can be accessed via the Smartgroup 

company page on the Open Briefing website: http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/3357.aspx. This 

can also be accessed from the investor section of the Smartgroup website: 

http://ir.smartgroup.com.au/Investors/.  

 

 

 

 

For further information contact: 

 

Tim Looi 

Chief Financial Officer  

Smartgroup Corporation Ltd 

Telephone: 0408 409 513 
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